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Good morning Madam Chair Lee and the honorable members of the Senate Human Services 
Committee. We are physicians in Minot, ND, and also serve as the North Dakota State Directors 
of the American Academy of Medical Ethics. We are testifying in regard to SB 2195 and 
respectfully request that you render a “DO PASS” on this bill to provide pregnancy resource 
funding.  It is important that North Dakota support pregnant women/mothers. 



 


